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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The floor amendment to HB 2012 authorizes entities to continue offering harm-reduction 

services through July 1, 2027. In addition to the State Department of Health, the amendment 

requires registered providers to report their findings annually to the Governor, the Speaker of the 

House of Representatives, and the President Pro Tempore of the Senate. In its current form, HB 

2012 is not anticipated to have a direct fiscal impact on the state budget or appropriations.  

 

Prepared By: Alexandra Ladner, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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